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Musical Chairs!

At our December business meeting, we elected and appointed the new officers for 2009, and | was
elected into the Junior Warden seat. It is quite an honor, as in doing so, | unexpectedly skipped a couple
seats. For 2008, | was appointed as a Steward. The natural progression is to move the Junior Deacon
seat, however the current Junior Deacon who has held that position for quite a number of years didn’t
want to move up, so next in line is the Senior Deacon seat. The(Current Senior Deacon decided to step
out of the rotation due to personal scheduling issues, so that left his seat and the Junior Warden seat
open. The brother who was passed and raised'with me‘was appointed Senior Deacon, and | was
nominated and elected to the Junior Warden seat. I'think it's going to be a great fit because | have had to
serve as Junior Warden pro-tem on several occasions, so | already know what is required.

Anyway, | look forward to serving in 2009 along side some new as well as familiar faces!
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